
 

 

DARRYL SEELEY MEMORIAL/PHILLIPS COUNTY LIVESTOCK 
ASSOCIATION 

SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION 
 
 

 
 

1.  Applicants must be a graduate of a Phillips County high school. 
 

2.  Applicants must be enrolled as a Junior or Senior in college or a student 
     enrolled in a second year technical school, majoring in an Agricultural related  
     field with a minimum GPA of 2.0 (verified by transcript). 

 
3.  Applicants must include: 
 

 A transcript from his/her college verifying a 2.0 GPA. 
 

 Two letters of recommendation. 
 

 Comments on how the proposed field will benefit the agriculture industry. 
   List any activities you have done relating to the agriculture industry. 
   List any family involvement in agricultural groups. 

 
4.  The scholarship will consist of $1,000.00. 
 
5.   The scholarship will be awarded to a Junior or Senior College student during 

the 2024-2025 school year.  
 
6.  The deadline for filing the application is April 1 by 5:00 p.m. 
 
7.  Send applications to: Phillips County Livestock Association 
    PO Box 98 
    Malta, MT  59538 
  
 Or applications may be dropped off at the Phillips County Extension Office,  

located in the Malta Library basement or emailed to 
manouk@itstriangle.com.  If you would like to receive an email version of 
this application call the Phillips County Livestock Association Secretary at 
654-7164. 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

DARRYL SEELEY MEMORIAL/PHILLIPS COUNTY LIVESTOCK 
ASSOCIATION 

SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION 
 
 
 
 
 
NAME:_______________________________________________________ 
 
 
ADDRESS:____________________________________________________ 
 
 
TELEPHONE #:________________________________________________ 
 
 
HIGH SCHOOL ATTENDED:______________________________________ 
 
 
COLLEGE:____________________________________________________ 
 
 
MAJOR:______________________________________________________ 

 
  

YEAR IN COLLEGE: ____________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please fill out this page, attach all items listed under #3 in the application, 
and return to the Phillips County Livestock Association. 
 
 


